
 
 

 

 

 

Parental Photo Consent Form 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

We are delighted to confirm that we have entered our school into the Brownlee Foundation Mini Triathlon Event on 

Tuesday 16th May. 

 

The Brownlee Foundation welcomes the taking of photographs and videos at this event for promotional purposes, 

including for use on social media and local/national press. 

 

Please confirm that you have read the information below about photography at this event and are happy for your 

child’s picture to be taken during the event, by the Brownlee Foundation and official photographers registered with 

them. 

 

 

I ______________________________ (parent/guardian full name) do / do not consent to photographic or recorded  

 

images being taken of  ______________________________ (name of child) at the Brownlee Foundation Mini  

 

Triathlon Event on Tuesday 16th May. 

 

Signed _________________________________________________________ 

 

Date _________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Photography at this event 

The Brownlee Foundation are committed to ensuring the welfare and safety of all children at our events.  The Brownlee 

Foundation will follow the guidance for the use of images of young people as detailed in the Safeguarding Policy that 

we follow and will take steps to ensure images are used solely for the purposes they are intended, which is for the 

promotion and celebration of our activities. 

 

Children who are not allowed to be photographed will be issued with a wristband to identify them to Brownlee 

Foundation staff, volunteers and official photographers taking pictures or videos at the event. 

  

However please note, there will be signage around the event that will be used to request attendees do not take photos 

of children wearing wristbands, but due to the nature of the event this cannot be actively enforced so if this causes 

significant concern, you may wish to consider the child's attendance at the event.  

 

If you have any concerns about photography at this event or become aware that images are being used inappropriately 

you should inform your school Safeguarding Officer or the Brownlee Foundation immediately. 

 


